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Notable Achievements/Accomplishments: 

• Established dual enrollment agreements with 5 Unified School Districts 

o Azusa Unified School District 

o 1-Poly (LACOE) 

o Pomona Unified School District 

o Rowland Unified School District 

o West Covina Unified School District 

• Enrollment growth 

• Other districts are seeking partnership agreements with Mt.SAC 

• Hiring new staff to support Dual Enrollment program 

o Director, Dual Enrollment 

o Administrative Assistant (47.5%) 

o SS Program Specialist I 

o Administrative Specialist Ill 

• Developed Dual Enrollment Mutual Agreement Committee (DEMAC) 

Updates: 

• Successfully enrolled students in all dual enrollment classes for fall 2017 

• School Districts assigned committed and dedicated liaisons to the dual enrollment effort 

• Department Chairs have been extremely flexible, collaborative, and supportive of the dual 

enrollment efforts 

• Reconvening meetings with existing partners for the development of academic year 2018-2019 
dual enrollment offerings 

Challenges: 

• Need to establish a dual enrollment "registration training" for District liaisons 

• Child Online Protection Act (COPA) has limited our ability to register students online at school 

sites 

Moving Forward: 

• Hiring personnel to help grow and expand dual enrollment program 

• Continue to convene ongoing meetings with existing and prospective partners 

• Establishing set timelines for the implementation of dual enrollment programs for academic 
year 2018-2019 


